
SEMINAR

• On 9th September 2021, under Technology Development Fund Program 
project of HEC, Team of project including Dr. Shafaq Fatima (PI, Associate 
Professor, Zoology), Prof. Dr. Farkhanda Manzoor (Co-PI) and Mr. R.S.N. 
Janjua (Industrial partner) organized a  seminar  in  collaboration  of  
Chamber  of   Commerce   and   Industry, Quetta  (QCCI) and  Balochistan
Board  of  Investment  and  Trade  (BBoIT). Objective  of  the  seminar  was  
to  disseminate  information  about  innovative  In-Pond  Raceway  
Technology  (IPRS) in aquaculture sector of Balochistan. CEO, BBoIT, VP, 
QCCI and Director General Fisheries, Balochistan also addressed the guests. 
Sixty guests from different industries, SMEDA, QCCI, BBoIT, Department of 
Fisheries, Balochistan and academia from University of Balochistan
participated in the seminar. This seminar was the first solo representation 
of LCWU in Balochistan.




